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Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in 

developing and advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including moral 
and ethical reasoning, moral development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of the 
Center is Dr. Sharon Kay Stoll http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics  Newsletter is on hiatus; but 
weekly or twice monthly updates will be sent out to keep our supporters abreast of what is occurring at the 
Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's happening while Newsletter. 

 

 

 

 
Dr. Dave Brunner and Dr. Peter Van Mullem had a proposal accepted for a presentation at the  

2013 AAHPERD Conference in Charlotte, NC next April. Their presentation is titled 
“Developing a Successful Coaching Philosophy: A Step-By-Step Approach”  

 
Dr. Dwight Curtis, adopted child of the Center for ETHICS, received the “Professional Award”  

from the Idaho Recreation and Parks Association for his dissertation research on 
playground injury reduction.  Dr. Damon Burton was Dr. Curtis’ major professor. 

 
Dr. Stoll gave an interview to Ruben Rosario of the St. Paul Pioneer Press. The interview was on  

the issues surrounding “the last minute Hail Mary” play of the Seahawks and Green Bay. 
The Pioneer Press, a Media News Group newspaper and the winner of three Pulitzer 
Prizes, serves readers and advertisers in the Twin Cities’ East Metro region and Western 
Wisconsin. The newspaper also is available at more than 1,300 West Metro and 
Minneapolis locations, including both newspaper boxes and retail store newsstands  

 
Dr. Jennifer M. Beller’s and Dr. Stoll’s proposal for a presentation titled, "Yes You Can:  

Empowering Students to Conduct and Publish Research" has been accepted for the 
Research Consortium Conference of the 2013 AAHPERD National Convention and 
Exposition in Charlotte, NC.  

 
Dr. Jennifer M and Beller’s Dr. Stoll’s proposal for a presentation titled, “Coaching Ethics - Why  

do good people make bad decisions” has been accepted for the National Association of 
Sport and Physical Education, Coaching Section,  of the 2013 AAHPERD National 
Convention and Exposition in Charlotte, NC.  

 
Dr. Stoll approved the editing of her forthcoming article for Journal of College and Character, 

Vol 13, No. 4, November 2012, The Effects of Athletic Competition on Character 
Development in College Student Athletes. 

 


